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Annual General Meeting 
On 22 November 2018, the NTYL held our AGM where the 
2019 NTYL Committee was elected. We congratulate the 
following members:

President: Sarah Dowd – Ward Keller 

Vice-President – Darwin: Lizzie Halikos – Tsoukalis Lawyers 

Vice-President – Alice Springs: James Lowrey – NAAJA 

Secretary: Sarah Strzelecki – SFNT  

Treasurer: Nadia Lim – Ward Keller

General Committee: 
Kate Bremner – Tennant Creek Local Court 

Myles Brown – DCLS 

Emma-Jane Cook – Master Builders 

Michael Croft – Maurice Blackburn 

Michelle Godwin – Halfpennys 

Stasi Hatzilaou – Tsoukalis Lawyers 

Frank Lawrence – Supreme Court 

Nicola Leach – SFNT 

Freya Mulvey – Squire Patton Boggs 

Ben Niles – NLC 

Josie Short – Ward Keller

Christmas party 
The NTYL events calendar for 2018 concluded with 
Christmas Parties being held in Darwin and Alice Springs. 
Over 50 people attended the Darwin event at Shenanigans 
on 23 November 2018 to bring in the festive season. Alice 
Springs members enjoyed their Christmas Pool Party on 30 
November 2018 at Jump Inn.

For further details on NYTL’s upcoming event, "like" our 
Facebook page (www.facebook.com/NTYLpage), or email 
NTYL.Committee@gmail.com to be added to our mailing list. 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact us 
through our Facebook page or via email.

NTYL would like to thank all those that attended and 
supported our events held across the Territory throughout 
2018, and we look forward to an even bigger 2019!
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